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Rocky Mountain Fiction Writers

REV: October 26, 2023


Rocky Mountain Fiction Writers (RMFW) wholeheartedly adopts and approves of the Authors Guild statement on Artificial Intelligence (AI) and specifically as the development and advancement of AI technologies compete with human-authored works which pose a significant threat to both the economic and cultural value of human creators of commercial fiction, creators who bring life experiences and talent to their work. Furthermore, RMFW does not allow AI-generated content, (in whole, or in part, including text, images, or translations) to be submitted to RMFW sponsored literary awards, contests, anthologies, critique groups, conference critiques, or future sponsored programs. If any AI-generated content is found to have been submitted to RMFW after a contest concludes, that submission will be disqualified. RMFW also fully supports future sensible policies and regulations governing the development and use of AI-generated content. 
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